
Wythnos yma/ This week


Finbar’s retirement

We wish all the best to our caretaker Finbar Hayes, who’s retiring today 
after 15 years of service at Ysgol Treganna. There will be a huge loss in his 
absence, and we wish him a long and very happy retirement. Rhys 
McAloon will begin as the new caretaker of Treganna School after the 
Easter holidays.

Happy Easter to everyone, and we look forward to welcoming all the pupils 
back to school on Monday, April 28th.


Urdd Eisteddfod success

Congratulations to everyone who competed last Saturday at the Urdd 
County Eisteddfod. We had great success, and over 120 pupils will 
represent Ysgol Treganna at the Urdd National Eisteddfod in Margam! Well 
done to the following for winning their competitions last Saturday - Morus 
Charles (Folk Music solo and Cerdd Dant solo Years 5 and 6), Heti Jones 
(Cerdd Dant solo Years 2 and under), Cerdd Dant group, Nel and Teifi (Duet 
Years 6 and under and Cerdd Dant Duet). Ysgol Treganna pupils will 
compete in 10 competitions at the Urdd National Eisteddfod in Margam, and 
we are grateful to the school staff for all their hard work over the past few 
months.
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PTA


Thank you to the PTA for all their work this term in raising money for the school.


 All the money the PTA raises goes towards purchasing resources for every class. 
This year, the PTA has funded “Spare Part” areas for each class, and these areas 
are part of the school's Play Continuum initiative. The PTA has also purchased 
resources for our Outdoor Learning area. In addition, every class has received 
funding from the PTA to buy resources for creating building areas, woodwork 
areas, and outdoor areas for their classrooms.


The first PTA meeting next term will be held at Ysgol Treganna on Thursday, May 
1st at 3:30 pm. Everyone is welcome!


Ordering School Lunch


We kindly ask that you order lunch for your child before they arrive at school. 


This needs to be done on Parent Pay, and it is possible to order a week or 
fortnight in advance. 


Thank you.


Rugby success


Congratulations to the school's rugby teams who have been competing this week 
in the Urdd competitions. We are very proud of everyone who took part! The 
mixed Year 5 and 6 rugby 7-a-side team and the Year 5 and 6 girls' tag rugby 

team will compete in the national round in May. Well done! 

Thank you to the staff who have been working hard training the pupils.
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Language Pattern


The language pattern after the Easter holidays will be..

 “Dwi’n hoffi” (I like)


“Dydw i ddim yn hoffi” (I don’t like)

Challenge


“Yn fy marn i, mae…yn (ansoddair)…” (In my opinion,.. is (adjective)

“Mae’n well gen i… oherwydd…”(I prefer.. because..)


Discussion topic of the week

Cymwynas dda wnes i heddiw oedd…(The good deed I did today was..)


Song of the week

Ynys - Dosbarth Nos


Idiom of the week

Dro ar ôl tro (Time after time)


                Makaton


Here is the Makaton sign of the week. We encourage 
everyone at the school to use the sign during the week. 
Thank you to the Nursery class pupils for showing us 
how to communicate via Makaton.


Celebrating Learning


Thank you to all the parents who came to the school this week for the Celebrating 
Learning sessions. It was lovely to welcome everyone to the school to celebrate the 
term's work, and the children thoroughly enjoyed it! We look forward to more Celebrating 
Learning sessions at the end of next term.


Math Stay and Play

Thank you to the Math/ Nursery parents for attending the Stay and Play sessions this 
week and it was a fantastic opportunity for parents to see the class activities. Thank you 
to the staff for organising these lovely sessions.
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